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BUCKY NEWS 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Bella and Rodrigo and the students in 

Primary 2 for being Kind and being a good friend , this 

includes remembering to listen, saying nice things and 

sharing and taking turns. Over the next two weeks we 

are working on being  Peaceful and displaying good 

sitting in class, the library and assemblies. We also 

encourage safe sitting on ASTP buses to and from 

school. 

COVID 

With the uncertainty of the current situation in Victoria 

and the South Coast of NSW, we are encouraging 

everyone to stay at home if unwell and for those 

students that are able to have a COVID test. If your child 

is unable to have the test a doctor’s clearance letter will 

be required. Let’s get back to reinforcing good hand 

hygiene, coughing and sneezing into the elbow joint and 

keeping a safe distance. No-one wants to go back to 

lockdowns or school closures again. It is all too hard for 

our students. 

Reconciliation Week 2021 

Today we celebrated National 

Reconciliation Week in an additional assembly. The 

students  enjoyed a story, a song and dance. We 

explored activities to encourage all Australians to move 

forward and create a nation strengthened by respectful 

relationships between the wider Australian community 

and Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples. 

Best regards for the upcoming fortnight, 

Gill Hendry 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

A big thank you to all the families that completed the 

survey on school infrastructure and supporting students 

with disabilities.  Over the coming weeks I need four 

volunteer family members to join together for an online 

focus group answering more directed questions specific 

to your child. Please contact the school if you are able 

to participate in a 45 minute ZOOM meeting. 

Dance Festival 

Congratulations to all of the students and staff 

participating in the Dance Festival last week. Everyone 

was great in the performance and very well behaved in 

representing the school. I was one very proud principal 

listening to the cheers at the end of the performance. 

Thank you Sarah, Raquel, Sharlai and Mia for your 

support and guidance of the dance team and thanks 

Bek for the great art work. 

Multi Sports Day at Berkeley 

A great day had by all students. 

 



High School Three has had a wonderful semester of learning and skills-based fun. 
We have been exploring environmental change through our literacy and science 
programs and really enjoyed the challenge of constructing our birdhouses to 
support local birdlife in the Illawarra. Bike riding and cooking have been favourites 
this semester and it has been so pleasing to observe High School Three’s 
continual progress and mastery of life skills. Our class have been working 
consistently on extending our communication both during learning activities and 
social interactions and this has contributed to a harmonious and positive semester. 





Thurs 3rd June Susanna 

Fri 4th June Tracy 

Mon 7th June Adriana 

Tues 8th June Jean 

CLOSED 

Thurs 10th June Susanna 

Fri 11th June Tracy 

Mon 14th June Public Holiday 

Tues 15th June Nicole S 

CLOSED 

Thurs 17th June Susanna 

Fri 18th June Tracy 

Attention Canteen volunteers: 

If you are unable to attend your day 

please phone Tracy on 0438273836 

CANTEEN ROSTER 

Winter Clothing 

The temperature has definitely started to fall, please ensure that your child has a warm jumper or jacket to put 

on at school. I know some of the ASTP buses can be warm but a jumper is needed for times out of the class-

room. Feel free to send in a beanie or additional resources that keep your child warm throughout the day. 


